
                                          

                Napan Elementary                                                      

Wednesday, October 23rd, 2024 

Dear parents & guardians                            

 On Wednesday, October 30th, we will be having orange and black 
day, hoping all students will dress in orange and/or black. 

 On Thursday, October 31st, we will be having school-based 
Halloween activities in the afternoon.  Students can bring 
costumes to change into after lunch recess. Please only send in 
school appropriate accessories with their costumes (i.e., no swords 
or make-up) 

 On Thursday, October 31st, Home & School are treating all 
students and staff to spaghetti and garlic bread for lunch. Please 
send a lunch if your child would prefer a different meal.  

Outline of Afternoon Activities 

 12:45pm Students change into Halloween costumes  
 1pm Family Pumpkin Carving in the gym 

 
This year we will need pumpkins. Please help support this day by 
bringing in already cleaned out pumpkins that are ready to carve.  
 

 1:30pm Students will be performing their Halloween songs       
and will have a Costume Parade around the gym. 

 1:45pm-2:30pm Classroom parties.  Parents can send in treats for 
their child’s classroom party if they wish. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Brown             


